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Announcement To Our Members, Agents And Partners 

The Governor of Illinois J.B. Pritzker has issued a “Stay at Home” order for the State of Illinois. 

National Catholic Society of Foresters’ (NCSF) Home Office is located in the State of Illinois and 

will comply with this order.  

Therefore, the NCSF Home Office building will close on Saturday, March 21, 2020.  

We have business continuity plans in place to operate as close to normal as possible. Though 

our staff is not physically onsite they are working at home.  

Our NCSF office phone line is operational. You will still have access to our staff to help answer 

your questions as soon as possible. However, we hope that you understand that not all calls may 

be answered immediately. We ask for your patience and your understanding. 

Our goal is to mitigate and generate the least amount of disruption for our members, agents and 
partners. We will continue to monitor the situation and provide our best possible service during 
this difficult time.  

NCSF continues to follow all local, state and nationwide restrictions to ensure the safety of our 

staff. We are committed to being your partner and persevering through this situation. 

During this time, our hearts go out to everyone impacted by COVID-19, including those 
diagnosed with the virus, all the caregivers at home and in health care, and those whose job has 
been affected.   

We are living in a time of uncertainty, but it is important to remember what matters most and 
what inspires us is the good work we do at the Society. 

Let us all stay connected like never before. We are called upon to be our best selves with 
patience, understanding and compassion. 

As we go forward, we will keep you updated. We value the trust you have placed in us. Please 
know that most of all, we value you. We appreciate your continued confidence in National 
Catholic Society of Foresters. 

Stay safe and healthy. 
May God bless you and your family. 

Lisa Bickus, CEO 
National Catholic Society of Foresters 


